
 

 

 

 

 

 

31/07/2023 

 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
 
Return to school 
 
This is a reminder that Monday the 4th September is a staff training day and school is closed 
to all students.  
 
Benfield are excited to welcome you back on Tuesday 5th September 2023. 
 
 
Please read the following information carefully. 
 

• 7:30am – Breakfast club (Entrance on Benfield road) 

• 8:30am – Pupil yards open 

• 8:40am - Line up 

• 8:50am – Registration 

• 3:00pm – End of school day 
 
 
Equipment for the first day: 
 

• Full Benfield uniform with black shoes (See the parental bulletin for more information.)  

• Black pen 

• Green pen 

• Ruler 

• Benfield PE kit 

• A water bottle 

• Packed lunch (If preferred) 
 
 
Please direct any questions to adminbenfield@neatat.org.uk or call 0191 265 6091. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

Benfield school  
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